Meeting Minutes for the Greeley Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind
March 21, 2020-Phone Meeting 
Members in Attendance:

JJ

Melissa

Raz

Diane 

Linda

Rodney

Kris

Treasurers Report

 Correction:$275 in raffle tickets were sold as JP's total was $5 short.

Current balance is $512.05. 

Melissa said the Pac  Plan is being re-vamped and $5 will continue to be deducted from our account starting in April.
JJ suggested we listen to the motivational speaker 

Andre Hall.  We will revisit this suggestion when we can all meet in person again.

Raz suggested if anyone needs additional help, the United Way may be able to help.
Our next meeting will be on April 18, 2020.

Meeting adjourned at 12:28pm

Diane L. Filipe
